party.” It also provides “Such approval shall not be unreasonably withheld,” considering the
factors listed in the Agreement.

The subject property is as a result of this approval in the City of Hahira’s water and sewer service
areas.

Sincerely,

Bill Slaughter
Chairman

cc: Jonathan Sumner
Matt Martin
Commissioners Evans, Orenstein, Wisenbaker, Marshall, Griner
Joe Pritchard
Steve Stalvey



